Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Florida Building Commission
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION – The Florida Building Commission, Accessibility Technical Advisory Committee announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: THIS MEETING HAS BEEN CANCELLED, July 24, 2012, 2:00 p.m.

PLACE: Meeting to be conducted via Teleconference/ Webinar

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The meeting of the Accessibility Technical Advisory Committee has been cancelled. The request for declaratory statement has been withdrawn. Should you need any further information, please contact: Ms. Mary-Kathryn Smith, Florida Building Codes and Standards, (850)487-1824, by email: mary-kathryn. smith@dbpr.state.fl.us.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Ms. Mary-Kathryn Smith, Florida Building Codes and Standards, (850)487-1824.
